
 LAUREL COMPANIES LLC 

101 Seaview Rd N 
Wilmington, NC  28409 

 
October 12, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Neighbors, 
 
Please be informed that a meeting has been scheduled to review the Basin Road project.  We are 
planning to build an eight-unit townhome at this location.   
 
This date is scheduled to have a public meeting to discuss our plans with all property owners within the 
500 feet of the project’s perimeter. 
 
 

Meeting Information 
 

Time 10:00 AM 
Date:  October 22, 2021 
Location:  905 Basin Road, Carolina Beach, NC 
Description:  8 Unit Townhome Community 
 

 
We have attached a proposed site plan for our project for your review.  We look forward to meeting 
with all property owners on Friday, October 22, 2021.   
 
Please feel free to provide your suggestions or any questions that you may have during this meeting.   
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Laurel Companies LLC 
 


